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NATIONAL TRUST of AUSTRALIA (AUSTRALIAN CAPITAL TERRITORY)    
ABN 50 797 949 955 

 
 

 
 
Unit 3.9, Level 3, Griffin Centre 
20 Genge Street, Canberra ACT 2600 
PO BOX 1144 
CIVIC SQUARE ACT 2608 
 

EMAIL: info@nationaltrustact.org.au 
WEB: www.nationaltrustact.org.au 
 

T: 02 6230 0533 
 

PATRON: The Hon Margaret Reid AO 

Dear Andrew 

NATIONAL CAPITAL PLAN AMENDMENT 89 

The National Trust strongly supports the proposed amendment as it will ensure the retention of the 
essential garden city planning concepts which were an integral part of Griffin’s Plan.  It is even more 
critical that this area adopt these planning guidelines as other areas of Canberra are slowly having 
their heritage values eroded. 

We support the Explanatory Statement in Section 1.3 plus the strategic issues outlined, and the 
detailed guidelines and controls which are needed to ensure the objective are met. 

Our only comment on the details is that vehicles/garages should be set back (as proposed) and not 
be part of front facade and not dominate the view from the street. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Eric Martin AM 

15 May 2018 

Mr Andrew Smith 
Chief Planner and Deputy Chief Executive 
National Capital Authority 
GPO Box 373  
CANBERRA ACT 2601 

Attention: Plan.Review@natcap.gov.au  
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